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Date: January 13, 2005

To: Mr. Jim Pearson
United States Nuclear Fuel Regulatory Commission
Director, Spent Fuel Pool Project Office
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Md. 20852-2739
Mail Stop 0-13-D-13

From: Norm Barker ft r A/ b,4'

Re: Copy of Transmittal Letter

Dear. Mr. Pearson

Per our telephone conversation with on 1/13/05, please find attached a copy of the transmittal
letter sent in May 2004 requesting review and approval of Revision 6 to the Duratek QAP.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me, (410) 312-5100.

Cc w/o attachment: Willis Bixby
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